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our city should use every available property source potential to erect safe affordable or free housing
for the homeless. not mostly in s.e. Portland but in every zipcode. a code changing to open doors of
oppurtunity is beyond overdue. tax payers pay more taxes while the city becomes more sick and
overwhelmed with trash and encampments. the only wat up and out starts with code revision.
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